
 

 

 

 
 
 
August 23, 2016 
Circular N° SBP-DJ-0099-2016 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Submission of information. La Hipotecaria, 
S.A. Missing cashier’s check. 

 
Dear General Manager 
 
We wish to inform you hereby that the subject bank has notified this Superintendency of the suspension 
of payment on cashier’s check number 000050678, issued on June 8, 2016 in the amount of US$51.00. 
The check is missing. 
 
Considering the above and at the request of the bank, we would greatly appreciate your providing the 
pertinent instructions to your staff. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
 
/cug 
 

 

 


